
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Hunter, John J (Jamie)
To: Cascio, Tom
Subject: Crystal River TV
Date: Monday, September 22, 2014 12:12:38 PM


Have you received any comments on the draft renewal? I plan to email you our comments later today. They should
 be minor, mostly what we have previously discussed regarding MATS section.
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From: Cascio, Tom
To: "Hunter, John J (Jamie)"
Cc: Read, David
Subject: RE: Duke Energy Florida Crystal River Plant 0170004-046-AV - Comments on Draft Permi
Date: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 7:49:00 AM


Thanks, Jamie – we’ll include these changes in the final permit.
 
Tom
 


From: Hunter, John J (Jamie) [mailto:John.Hunter@duke-energy.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 5:21 PM
To: Cascio, Tom
Cc: Read, David
Subject: Duke Energy Florida Crystal River Plant 0170004-046-AV - Comments on Draft Permi
 
In order to further clarify the applicable requirements of 40 CFR 63 Subpart UUUUU, please insert
 the additional language noted below into Condition A.28 and Condition B.43.
 


A.28. Subpart UUUUU Requirements. In addition to the emissions limits shown above, the
 permittee shall also comply with the following emissions limits and other Subpart UUUUU
 requirements based on a compliance date no later than April 16, 2016 (see Appendix
 MATS).


 
B.43. Subpart UUUUU Requirements. In addition to the emissions limits shown above, the
 permittee shall also comply with the following emissions limits and other Subpart UUUUU
 requirements based on a compliance date no later than April 16, 2015.


 
No additional comments have been noted.
 
Thanks.
 


Jamie Hunter
Lead Environmental Specialist
Duke Energy Florida, Inc.
299 First Avenue North (FL-903)
St. Petersburg, Florida  33701
Office: (727) 820-5764
Cell: (727) 409-5829
Jamie.Hunter@duke-energy.com


MP Please consider the environment before printing this email.  Thank you
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From: Hunter, John J (Jamie)
To: Cascio, Tom
Subject: RE: Crystal River TV
Date: Wednesday, September 24, 2014 9:54:26 AM


Still no comments (other than ours)???


-----Original Message-----
From: Cascio, Tom [mailto:Tom.Cascio@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 12:17 PM
To: Hunter, John J (Jamie)
Subject: RE: Crystal River TV


*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown
 senders or unexpected email. ***


Jamie:  No comments at all.


Tom


-----Original Message-----
From: Hunter, John J (Jamie) [mailto:John.Hunter@duke-energy.com]
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 12:12 PM
To: Cascio, Tom
Subject: Crystal River TV


Have you received any comments on the draft renewal? I plan to email you our comments later today. They should
 be minor, mostly what we have previously discussed regarding MATS section.
[Dep Customer Survey]<http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Tom.Cascio@dep.state.fl.us>
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